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Charles Hamilton 
From: charles sheppard ksheppard@bio.warwick.ac.uk] 

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2,002 9:45 PM 

To: Charles.Hamil\on@fco.gov.uk 

Subject: Re: Something you may have forgotten? 

Charles 

Coming home I remembered your comment that you wanted much of Posford's 'Resettlement Issues' _volu~e 
scrapped. i think this may have been missed at the meeting. Maybe you changed your mind anyway. I no 
longer have a copy, but think I remember that keeping the first section mightbe good, but the rest were 
resettlement issues you were refernng to. 

Best wishes 

Charles 

24/06/2002 
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